## **MEMO**

Date: May 5, 2004

To: Chapel Hill Mayor and Town Council

Subject: Recommendations for Appointments to Transportation Board

At its regularly-scheduled, May 4<sup>th</sup> meeting, the Chapel Hill Transportation Board voted 7-0 to recommend to the Town Council that the following citizens be appointed to the Transportation Board:

Gary Barnes Laurin Easthom Rudy Juliano

Transportation Board members in attendance were: Cianciolo, Dobbins, Eldridge, Hintz, Howe, Koontz, and Schroeder.

George Cianciolo

Chair